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Rulemaking1CEm Resource

From: RulemakingComments Resource
Sent: Tuesday, March 15, 2016 10:41 AM
To: Rulemaking1CEm Resource
Subject: FW: U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commissions's Advanced Notice of Proposed Rulemaking-

Docket ID NRC-2015-0070
Attachments: Comment of James Vehrs on behalf of the City of Braidwood.pdf

 
 

DOCKETED BY USNRC—OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY 
 

SECY-067 
PR#: ANPR-26, 50, 52, 73, and 140 
FRN#: 80FR72358 
NRC DOCKET#: NRC-2015-0070 
SECY DOCKET DATE: 2/26/16 
TITLE: Regulatory Improvements for Decommissioning Power Reactors 
COMMENT#: 042 
 
 
 
From: Sue Grygiel [mailto:sgrygiel@braidwood.us]  
Sent: Friday, February 26, 2016 12:28 PM 
To: RulemakingComments Resource <RulemakingComments.Resource@nrc.gov> 
Subject: [External_Sender] U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commissions's Advanced Notice of Proposed Rulemaking-Docket ID 
NRC-2015-0070 
 
Secretary of the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission. 
 
Please find attached a letter from Mayor James Vehrs of Braidwood,  regarding public comments on decommissioning 
and local participation  to be submitted to the NRC. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Sue Grygiel, RC, CMC 
Braidwood City Clerk 
Phone: 815-458-2333 x. 203 
Fax: 815-458-6074 
sgrygiel@braidwood.us 
 






